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From: Doug Rapp <doug_rapp@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2010 3:31 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I am not in favor of any changes to retail forex trading. It should be left to the individual trader to
determine His or Her risk reward ratio. RIN 3038-AC61 Does not allow the individual trader to
make this determination. It should be my right not only as an trader but as an american citizen to
determine the amount risk that I would be willing to take with my own investment funds.

Doug Rapp
P.O. Box 315
Willimantic, CT 06226

Confidentiality notice:
This e-mail message, including any attachments, may contain legally privileged and/or confidential

information. If you are not the intended recipient(s), or the employee or agent responsible for

delivery
of this message to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this e-mail message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this

message
in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail message from your computer.

Hotmail: Trusted email with Microsoft's powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.



